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DOLE REQUEST FOR SALINA NATIONAL GUARD ACADEMY 
PROJECT OKAYED BY SENATE 

WASHINGTON - Kansas Senator Bob Dole announced today that the 
U.S. Senate has approved his request for a National Guard Academy 
at Nickell Barracks in Salina. The Senate included the Dole 
request in the Military Construction bill for the coming fiscal 
year. The measure now goes to a joint House\Senate conference 
committee before final passage by both Houses. · 

The Senate included $9.83 million in the bill for the 
National Guard Academy. 

"I am pleased that my Senate colleagues joined me in support 
of this important Kansas project," said Dole. "Upon completion, 
these barracks will provide classrooms, administration facilities 
and barracks for Guard men and women from across the nation who 
will attend this ne·w\ training academy," said Dole. 

### 

This document is from the collections at the Dole Archives, University of Kansas 
http://dolearchives.ku.edu

Page 1 of 1
s-press_037_002_017_A1b.pdf


	xftDate: s-press_037_002_017.pdf


